
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mrs Mayes, 
 
I wanted to send a very quick note on behalf of 
everyone here at Cardiff Castle to thank the 
children and staff from Lethbridge Primary who 
came to visit us today. 
 
We had a lovely time when the school visited us 
before the pandemic and today was equally as 
enjoyable. 
 
Several of my colleagues came up to me, having 
taken the children on their guided tours of the 
Castle, to say how lovely they were, with one of my 
colleagues describing the group as “Little 
Diamonds”. I had a chat to a couple of the guides, 
who said that the children had been polite, well-
behaved and interested. 
 
We have lots of great schools at the Castle, but it’s 
unusual for as many staff to comment on the good 
behaviour of the children. When that happens, I 
feel it is important to pass on our congratulations to 
all involved. 
 
Aside from the way that the children represented 
Lethbridge Primary School so brilliantly, the staff 
were so fantastic. We have rarely had such a well-
prepared group of teachers and adults! 
 
Please could you pass on our thanks to the staff, 
accompanying adults and to the pupils, who were a 
credit to the school, their teachers and their 
families. 
 
We hope that they’ve had a good trip home. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Elizabeth 
 

Welcome to our latest newsletter 
 

 

It really has been the most fantastic term in school. 
Despite some considerable staff absence due to 
Covid, we have been able to run a great deal of the 
special events that make Lethbridge a special place 
to be. Our Bollywood dance club have performed at 
the Wyvern Theatre as have our Key Stage Two 
choir. Our EYFS children have also performed in 
their music festival at The Platform. Our Year 5 
children are continuing their guitar lessons and Year 
2 their drumming lessons. We love supporting the 
arts and ensuring children have opportunities like 
this so it has also been a great pleasure to be part 
of the Window Wonderland community project. We 
hope you enjoyed our display around the theme of 
wellbeing.  
Thank you to all parents who attended parents’ 
evening appointments and it was fantastic to see so 
many of you at our Book Look events. I heard lots of 
proud parents talking to their children about how 
wonderful their work is.  
 
Our children have also been able to take part in 
educational visits this term with Years 5 and 6 
visiting the Mary Rose in Portsmouth and Year 1 
and 2 visiting Cardiff Castle. The children were 
amazing and so happy to be out and about. I must 
share with you an email I received from Cardiff 
Castle following our visit as they were so 
complimentary about your children.  
 
We still have the year 4 production of Porridge to 
look forward to this week and our amazing 
Lethbridge Easter Egg Hunt which is making a 
welcome return on Friday. See you there! 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Lisa Mayes 
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Contact 
Information 

Email: 
admin@lethbridgeprimary.co.uk 

Phone 
01793 535033 

Website: 
www.lethbridgeprimary.co.uk 

VALUE OF THE TERM: 
 

 
 

Term 5 dates 
 

 
April 
 
11th – 16th – Easter Holiday 

Trail 

w/b 25th April – Mock SATs 

week 

29th April – Year 2 and 3 

swimming lessons begin 

 

 

 
May 
 

2nd – Bank Holiday 

8th – SATs week for Year 6 

children 

16th – Year 3 trip to 

Westonbirt Arboretum  

17th - Year 4 trip to 

Westonbirt Arboretum 

18th – Class photograph day 

19th – Year 6 trip to Thorpe 

Park 

19th – 1NS class assembly 

20th – Virtual Camp Out 

26th – 1TR class assembly 

27th – Platinum Jubilee 

Celebration 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In school this term 
 

 
 

 
Mother’s Day Wrap – Thank you FoL 

 
EYFS singers 

 
Yea 6 visit the Mary Rose 

 
Year 3 and 4 play Rugby at 

Lydiard Park 

 
EYFS enjoy Forest School 

 
Year 4 production of Porridge 


